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Dear Prospective Member, 
 
Please accept this warm invitation to join or renew your 
membership in the Highland Park Recorder Society (HPRS). 
 
As we enter our 28th anniversary season, we continue to 
foster a love and appreciation of the art, history, literature 
and uses of the recorder and improve performance through 
regular practice sessions. 
 
Whether you’re a beginner hoping to become a better player 
or a more advanced musician seeking to improve technique, 
you can make HPRS your musical home. 
 
We use soprano, alto, tenor and bass recorders, and 
sometimes also great bass. We explore and enjoy music 
from the Medieval through the early classical periods – 
including folk music!  
 
The Society was founded in 1987 as a chapter of the 
American Recorder Society (ARS), and was later 
transformed into an ensemble of winds and strings, the 
Garden State Sinfonia. We are an educational, not-for-profit 
organization that meets regularly to make music. We are a 



members of the American Recorder Society, Early Music 
America and of GEM, the Guild for Early Music 
(www.guildforearlymusic.org ), a consortium of early music 
presenters. 
 
Those who have participated in the past rehearsals and 
concerts will recall the warmth and joy we experienced in 
bringing to life works of some of the greatest composers of 
our musical heritage. We hope you will join us this year for 
more fun and music making. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Donna Messer, Founder and President  
Tel. (732) 828-7421  
Email: recorderdonna@gmail.com  
Web Site: http://www.hprecorder.org   It is being updated.  
 

 


